

SUPERINTENDENT/PRESIDENT

DR. DAVID VIAR

BOARD OF TRUSTEES

Sevan Benlian • Yvette Vartanian Davis • Dr. Armine Hacopian • Desireé Portillo Rabinov • Ann H. Ransford

May 4, 2021

Dear Students,

I hope this email finds you well. I have missed seeing you in person since we moved to a remote learning environment more than one year ago. In recent weeks there has been tremendous progress in turning the tide against the coronavirus. But there is more work ahead before we return to a pre-pandemic world and resume face to face instruction on campus. That is why I'm making a direct appeal to you.

All Los Angeles County residents 16 and older are eligible to receive the COVID-19 vaccine. If you have not yet been vaccinated, I encourage you and your family to do so for the following three reasons:

• For your personal health and safety.

• To help protect the greater community.

• To allow full in-person classes to resume on campus.

Glendale Community College has partnered with the City of Glendale and Adventist Health to create the Jewel City Vax Clinic located on the Verdugo Campus. I strongly urge you to take advantage of this highly efficient mass vaccination clinic conveniently located in our parking structure just off the 2 freeway.

Jewel City Vax Clinic

GCC Verdugo Campus: Parking Structure
Thurs-Sun; 7:45 AM – 4:40 PM
Offering Moderna and Pfizer vaccines
Under 18: Pfizer only and must be accompanied by parent/guardian
Reservations encouraged at bit.ly/jewelcityvax

Walk-ins are welcome

When making a reservation, look for a dialog box on the right side of your computer screen. Fill in the answers to questions at the bottom of the box (see image below left). After completing the questions, a calendar of available dates and times will appear (see image below right). Make an appointment that works for your schedule.





If this email didn't answer all of your questions or you need help making an appointment, please go to glendale.edu/vax. There you will find more information and a link to a *live Zoom help line* staffed by trained student workers. You can also email vax@glendale.edu with any inquiries when the Zoom help line is closed.

I want to thank you for your perseverance and commitment to success while attending GCC in a remote learning environment. Like you, I long for the day we can, once again, meet in person. The sooner we get vaccinated, the sooner we can return to campus. Until then, share this information with anyone you know who has yet to be vaccinated. The Jewel City Mass Vax Site is open to all Los Angeles County residents 16 and over.

David Viar

Superintendent/President